
Lamar University Staff Senate  

December 14, 2010 
 

Senators present:  
Sherri Fitzgerald, Stephanie Simmons, Valarie Black, Chris Baur, Evie Clifton, Lisa Cowart, Susan Daniel, Steve 

Ford, Mary Gagne,  Tom Griffin, Megan Hale, Sharlene Hatch, Dimples Jones, Cynthia Ksiazek, Richard Lanoue, 

Gail Martel, Paula McNeel, Monitca Owens, Jamie Peno, Lisa Roach, Doug Sampson, Dorthea Titus,              

Kirk Tribes, Susan Tribes, Linda Turner, Natasha Walker (sub), and Donna Wilridge. 

 
I. Call to Order 

President, Sherri Fitzgerald, called the meeting to order at 10:08 am. 

 

II.        Roll Call 

A roll sheet was passed around.   A quorum was seated.  

 

III.       Minutes 

Lisa Roach made a motion and Lisa Cowart seconded to accept the November 2010 
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VI. New Business 

A staff member asked what the number of faculty versus the number of staff are eligible and receiving LUTAP 

benefits. 

 

VII.  Good of the Order 

Evie Clifton presented Sherri Fitzgerald, Sharlene Hatch, and Sharon Sanders with gifts for their support of “Get 

Your Red On’. 

 

Valarie Black thanks Sharlene Hatch for all her hard work as Community Service Committee Chair. 

     
    VIII.     Adjournment 

The meeting was adjourned.   

  




